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Good marning everyone

This may seem like a broken record however a red Honda with the plate #385-0099 was parked in a numbered spot over the weekend. It
is not our goal to tow vehicles therefore we ask that you inform your visitors of the parking policy.

Thank you,

Connie Garland
Harvard Management



